Pelican Sound,”

Golf & River Club

November 20, 2008

Maddox Construction Company
26340 Old 41 Road
Bonita Springs, FL 34135

Attn: Jeff Maddox

Re: River Club Renovations

Jeff,

I just wanted to write you a letter to commend you and your staff on a job well done. The River
Club was a huge success with the members. We are very pleased with your suggestion to use the
stone veneer at the bar in lieu of the stained wood. Everybody is commenting on how good it
looks. The project was completed at least 30 days ahead of schedule. We are very pleased with
your company and hope to be working with you in the future.

Thanks again

Mike Llewellyn
Club Manager
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